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From: <OStehlik@indprop.gov.sk>
To: "( SCIT.mail )" <scit.mail@wipo.int>
Date: Thu, Sep 28, 2000 10:53 AM
Subject: Re: SCIT Restructuring

Dear friends, we have not comments on received document.

Regards,

Ondrej Stehlik,
IT dep. IPO SR

"( SCIT.mail )" <scit.mail@wipo.int> on 05.09.2000 17:11:40

To:   Ondrej Stehlik/UPV SR@UPV SR
cc:

Subject:  SCIT Restructuring

TO:  SCIT E-MAIL CONTACTS

At its fifth Plenary session, held in Geneva from July 10 to 14, 2000, the
SCIT tasked the Secretariat with producing, for consideration at its next
meeting in January 2001, a paper on restructuring of the Standing
Committee.  In line with this timetable a copy of a first restructuring
options
paper is attached in PDF format (res_1_r1.pdf).

Delegates were particularly concerned that Member States should have
ample opportunity to contribute comments on this draft document.
Therefore, the following timetable for production of the document was
agreed:

01.09.00: Deadline for posting of first draft of restructuring document by
the
                International Bureau

29.09.00: Deadline for receipt of Member States' comments on first draft

13.10.00: Deadline for posting of second draft of restructuring document by
                the International Bureau

09.11.00: Deadline for receipt of Member States' comments on second draft

27.11.00: Deadline for final draft by the International Bureau

22.01.01: Document for consideration by SCIT Plenary

Member States are requested to submit comments on document
SCIT/RES/1 Rev. by e-mail to scit.mail@wipo.int for the attention of
Helen Frary or by mail (see below) no later than September 29, 2000.

Further information is available on the SCIT Area of the Web site (see
"SCIT - What's New").
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Regards,
Helen Frary
Head, IT Business Management Section
World Intellectual Property Organization
34, chemin des Colombettes
1211 Geneva 20
Switzerland


